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1 August, 2022
Dear Members,

Notice of Rapid Antigen Test (RAT) Positive Case of Staff Member

One staff member of the Chinese Restaurant has unfortunately tested positive by RAT we are informed this
morning. The staff last performed duty on 30 July.

With the safety of members and staff utmost in our minds, the cleaning and sanitization works have been
completed in the Chinese Restaurant immediately. In addition, the staff members of the Food and Beverage
Department will undertake RAT tests for 7 days. They must produce a negative result before coming back to
work.

Any members who have visited and used the Club’s facilities on corresponding dates and in case of any doubt,
it is advisable to get tested and be vigilant on your health conditions.

For further enquiries, please feel free to contact us at 2397 4311. Thank you for your understanding and
continued support.

Yours sincerely,

The Club Management
Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club

7 Cassia Road, Yau Yat Chuen, Kowloon, Hong Kong. #F#/ L X —NEHRES Lk Can ngoompany
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